
 

Dear friends, 

 

We will be worshipping in the sanctuary this Sunday at 10 AM. There will be 

childcare available. As a reminder, there will be no Sunday School lesson. 

Join us next Sunday as we open our Little Free Library and celebrate our 

graduates. If you have a graduate you would like to celebrate, please have 

their information in to the office before May 15.  

If you would like a new name tag for yourself or your child, please find the 

sign up sheet or reply to this email. New name tags will be available on May 

19! 

Thank you to everybody who joined the fellowship pot luck and all who 

assisted or brought in food items. The next Family Sunday will be held on June 

9. 

For all other announcements and events, please see your May newsletter. 

 

Upcoming liturgists: 

5/12 - Julie Norland                5/19 - Tracy Tronnes 

 

 

See you in church, 

The ECUCC Office 

https://mcusercontent.com/9c9a0705e8c89a9e37afc1ffa/files/904c8613-bd98-c234-ca8f-ca660b6541eb/May_Newsletter.01.pdf
http://


 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


